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February 16, 2021 
 
Senator Joshua Revak 
Chair Senate Resources 
State Capitol Room 125 
Juneau AK, 99801 
 
Re:  Commissioner Jeremy Price 
 AOGCC Commissioner Reappointment  
 
Dear Chairman Revak, Vice-Chair Micciche, and members of the Senate Resources Committee: 
 
I have been a Commissioner for the Alaska Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (AOGCC) 
for 21 years. I have worked with 13 AOGCC Commissioners during that time. In a very short 
time, Commissioner (Chair) Jeremy Price has established himself as one of the best I have 
worked with. I enthusiastically recommend that you confirm him as the AOGCC Commissioner 
representing the public. I have worked with him since October 2019 and have found him to be a 
very valuable member of our three-Commissioner team. Among his other skills, his experience 
complements and balances our activity as I am the Petroleum Geologist Commissioner, and 
Jessie Chmielowski is the Engineer Commissioner. He came up to speed very quickly, required 
almost no training, and has been a very valuable functioning Commissioner since he started. He 
is a self-starter and has learned and understood much of the technical aspects of the AOGCC and 
has come a long way to that understanding over the last 1 ½ years. He often works long hours 
and weekends. 
 
Chair Price is extremely perceptive, has a very even temperament, is very thoughtful and has 
always helped to deliver fair and impartial decisions. He always listens to others’ opinions and is 
willing to compromise when differences arise. 
 
Again, please consider Commissioner Jeremy Price for this very important position. I guarantee 
that he will apply the highest effort in working for the People of Alaska, exactly as he has been 
doing so far.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel T. Seamount, Jr. 
Commissioner 
Alaska Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
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